
BRIDGEPREP ACADEMY OF OSCEOLA 

PRESENTS “MATH CARNIVAL” 

A TITLE I BUILDING CAPACITY EVENT 

Location: 4851 KOA ST. KISSIMMEE FL 34758 

Date: Tuesday November 16th, 2021 

Time: 5:15 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 

Please join us on Tuesday November 16, 2021 at 5:15 p.m. for our “Math 
Carnival”. Come, see and hear the wonderful things that are happening in 
our school in math and learn more about the strategies being used with your 
children in our math classrooms. The purpose of the meeting is to provide 
you the parent with strategies that you can then use at home with your 
children: 

• Learn about the new Math B.E.S.T. standards. 

• Visit our carnival booths to learn some strategies that you can use at 
    home to assist your children with math. 

• Learn about the curriculum, and assessments 

• Ask questions regarding policies, programs, and workshops. 
 
Our school believes that positive parents/family involvement is a key 
component to reach the greatest student achievement possible and we 
encourage parent involvement in all school activities. 
 
We will have giveaways and light refreshments will be provided! 
 

 



  


